
HCARES MEETING NOTES 05/03/2003 
 
• Russ Simpson, WA0JTL, opened the meeting at 10:04 AM at the Emergency Management Office in 

Noblesville. 
• Phil Endres, N9FCC, discussed the Weather Net report issue from earlier this month.  
• The tower Bill SB-109 was signed by the Governor allowing municipalities to support Amateur Radio 

operators with getting approval to install a tower.  The height limit was removed. 
•  Arnal Cook, N9ACC, discussed the Field Day plans.  We discussed running the operation from inside 

the EOC.  Bob Hendricks will look into getting the Moorse Beach Park area again this year. Bob will 
also try to get the Police trailer.  Field day is the 28th and 29th of June. 

• The IRCC Spring meeting was April 6th.  Eric Eilers, K9ZX, and Russ Simpson, WA0JTL, attended 
the meeting.  

• We will be running the Bison Stampede this year.  The Wabash Valley Club has volunteered to take it 
in2004. 

• The June meeting data has been moved up to the last Saturday in May.  This is due to the County wide 
Emergency Management drill on June 7th.  The meeting will be at the EMA office. This will be the last 
meeting for the club for the summer. 

• Bill Akin, N9YDO, suggested that fund the electric bill for the club repeater.  This was not a formal 
motion, and will be discussed later. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM. 
• Steve Henke, W9SH, gave a presentation on Digital Communications. 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


